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BISHOPSTEIGNTON PLANNING 
Please find below comments from the Parish Council on the following planning application.
	APPLICATION REF:
	22/00095/FUL & 22/00096/LBC - West Lodge, Access to Lindridge Park, Lindridge, Devon, TQ14 9TG

	PROPOSAL:
	Replacement glazing to existing orangery

	BPC COMMENTS:

Bishopsteignton Parish Council object to the proposal. This greatly changes the aesthetics of the building, and the proposal is bland, out of character and has a detrimental effect on the listed building and is considered of keeping with the original design and concept of this building.

The original has very delicate detail to the head of the windows with the proposed replacement being very much a utilitarian approach with no thought to retaining existing features.

 The Design and Access Statement includes:

· 1.2  the design is sympathetic – The council disagree with this statement.

· 2.3  analysis of impact of the proposal on the listed building.

‘The works are sympathetic and very low impact’ and ‘The impact on the listed building will be neutral’ – The council disagree with these statements.

· 4.0  Detailed Proposals

‘Steel framed glazing in Black powder coating...’ It is believed this style will not compliment the lodge at all. 

· In addition, comments under  4.4 and 4.5 are equally illogical as the council believed the proposal will totally change the character and appearance of the listed building.

 

It is understood that determination of this will mostly be in accordance with the report of the design & heritage/conservation officer however Bishopsteignton Parish Council recommend refusal on the basis of:

· A bland approach to an otherwise original well-presented addition to the existing listed building.

· The proposal lacks any complimentary approach to the aesthetics of a listed building and is considered detrimental. 

· Out of character/out of keeping with existing building.

· Utilitarian and unsympathetic approach with no thought to retaining existing features

However, despite objections to this proposal, the council are eager to support climate change inititiatives associated with planning applications, particularly in listed buildings and older properties, and fully recognise the challenge involved.

	


Yours sincerely
Mrs Kim Ford
Clerk to the Council
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